
Meriden Village Water District 
PO Box 84 

Meriden, NH 03770 

DATE: September 20, 2020 

 

WATER USE RESTRICTION AND 

CONSERVATION NOTICE 
 

To all Meriden Village Water Customers: 

 

     Due to extremely dry conditions experienced lately, all non-

essential water use is prohibited.  (Example: vehicle washing, 

irrigation, pool filling, slip n slides, etc.)  

 

     Much of the State of New Hampshire is currently 

experiencing a severe drought.  In order to assure an adequate 

water supply, water conservation is essential.  

 

     The lack of adequate rainfall began early in May and 

continues presently.  Ground water levels are extremely low 

and it will take major amounts of rainfall to turn things 

around.  

 

     Please make an effort to conserve water whenever possible.  

Tips for water conservation may be found on the NH DES 

website. 

https://www.des.nh.gov/organization/commissioner/pip/factsheets

/dwgb/index.htm 

 

    Thank you in advance for your water conservation efforts. 

 

Jeffrey S. Allbright      

Greg Castell 

Derek Gueldenzoph 
Commissioners, Meriden Village Water District  


